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Happy Birthday, Pastor Kohl!
February 26, 2006

Please Pray for This Week’s Events:
Sunday:

Men’s Prayer Meeting (Room 12) 8:40 am
Sunday School for children & teens 9:50 am
Foundations Class for new believers "
Adult Bible Study – “Hard Questions” course "
Morning Service 10:50 am

Nursery: Renae Garland & Beckie Barr
Training Hour 5:30 pm

Ladies’ Meeting – “Our Journey in the Wilderness” "
Men’s Meeting – “Philip” "
Baptist Boy's Battalion "
Gracious Girls Class "
Nursery for ages 0-24 months "
Orchestra Practice 6:00 pm

Evening Service 6:30 pm
Ushers: Roy Winder, Chris Czech, Terry Benkelman
Nursery: Carrie Nolder & Cassie Spiller

Monday:
Hopevale Ministry 5:45 pm

Wednesday:
Adult Bible Study 7:00 pm
Kids’ Club "
Ushers:  Terry Benkelman, Henry Moore, Ty Worden
Nursery: Erin Span & Jody Lape

Thursday:
Ladies’ Bible Study 7:00 pm

Saturday:
Men’s Fellowship Breakfast – Pastor to speak 9:00 am
Men’s Visitation 10:00 am
Teen Visitation 1:00 pm

Next Sunday am:
Ushers: Jim Evans, Randy Foucha, Rick Vespa, Roy Winder
Nursery: Laura & Jessica Hamberger

2006 Theme Verse
Psalm 16:11

“Thou wilt shew me the path of life: in thy presence is fulness
of joy; at thy right hand there are pleasures for evermore.”

Wednesday Winter Challenge
Congratulations to:

Jim Olson, Tom Witka, Lisa Broughton, Irene Hopkins
for winning the Individual Points Contest!

The team competition continues through March 29. As of this
past Wednesday (2/22), Team 1 has 305 points, and Team 2 has
326. The winning team will earn a Chiavetta’s Chicken Barbeque!

The Books of the Old Testament (first 36)
Genesis Exodus Leviticus Numbers

Deuteronomy Joshua Judges Ruth
1 Samuel 2 Samuel 1 Kings 2 Kings

1 Chronicles 2 Chronicles Ezra Nehemiah
Esther Job Psalms Proverbs

Ecclesiastes Song of Solomon Isaiah Jeremiah
Lamentations Ezekiel Daniel Hosea

Joel Amos Obadiah Jonah
Micah Nahum Habbakkuk Zephaniah

Rebekah Kohl is collecting money for a “cash shower” for Bryana
Mellody. Bryana has pre-eclampsia and is on bed rest.
Her baby is due the middle of March. This will be
their first. Please pray for her & Ryan during this
time.

If you would like to donate, please give your
gift to Rebekah by March 1. Thanks to all who have
already donated!

Special Speakers in March
• Wednesday, March 8 – Jim Campana and family, missionaries to

Mexico, will report.
• Sunday, March 12 – Evangelist Rod Black and family will be

ministering in song, preaching and teaching all day for our 23rd
Anniversary.



Congratulations!
Cayden Matthew Aldridge was born to Tim & Angie

Aldridge on Saturday, February 18, at 12:59pm. He was
8lb, 5oz, 20” long.

Please pray for Cayden, as his blood work came back
showing a low thyroid level.

The Cedar
The cedar tree is a wonderful picture of the Christian.

It grows by dying. As it develops, stately and beautiful,
putting forth new boughs and leaves, the old ones drop
off to give strength to the new ones. Likewise the saints
live to die and die to live.

Food & Fund Drive
The Charity Mission of Buffalo is having their annual Food & Fund

drive during the entire month of March. Canned goods, non-perishable
food items, paper products, hygiene products, and cleaning supplies are
all needed. Please bring your donations to the church kitchen. Thanks!

Members on Missions Trips:
Brother Frank Broughton is on a missions trip to Bulgaria. He will

be helping Missionary Nick Maulucci, who is recovering from surgery
on a torn ACL. Please keep him in prayer while he is gone.

Jackie Kennedy and her son Andrew are on a
medical mission trip to Nicaragua. Please pray for
physical strength for them. Last year they worked
12-hour days and treated hundreds of people.

Just So You Know...
1. The Letter Writer’s Minstry has sent out over 2,000 letters and tracts

into the community this year.
2. Our web site (www.fbbc.com) receives 400-500 visits per day.
3. The web site just passed the 2,000,000 visits mark last week.

All Ladies
Please join us this Thursday at 7:00pm at the church

for our monthly “Keepers at Home” series. This
month’s theme is “Sewing.” All teen and adult ladies
are welcome.


